BAR LANE OLD BASFORD NOTTINGHAM NG6 0HT PRINCIPAL: GEMMA JOHNSON

T +44 (0)115 913 1338 E enquiries@ellisguilfordschool.org.uk www.ellisguilfordschool.org.uk



13 June 2025

Dear Pupil

GCSE Results – Thursday 21 August 2025

Your GCSE exam results will be available in school for collection from 9am on Thursday 21 August 2025.

If you cannot collect your results in person:

 Leave a stamped addressed envelope addressed to yourself in reception by Wednesday, 23rd July 2025. Results will be posted out on results day.

Or

 Nominate someone to collect your results on your behalf. You must write a letter to us (Mrs Passam / Mrs Wyer), detailing who will be collecting your results. This person needs to bring along a form of identification with them on Results Day, for example, a driving licence or passport.

Unfortunately, we are not able to distribute exam results by email, text or over the phone.

The official certificates will be available for collection from November. Please monitor our website and social media accounts (Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram) to see when they are ready to collect.

If you have any further questions regarding exam results, please contact us via email: exams@ellisquilfordschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Passam Mrs H Wyer

Exams Support Officer Exams Support Officer